

Awbury Summer Weekly Wissahickon 7/31/2020

Tonya Bailey <t.bailey@wissahickoncharter.org> Reply-To: Tonya Bailey <t.bailey@wissahickoncharter.org> To: awbury@wissahickoncharter.org Fri, Jul 31, 2020 at 1:46 PM

View this email in your browser



Message from Dean Kristi

Dear Families,

I want to thank you for all the ways you've been in touch over the past week since we shared that we plan to offer a remote model this fall. I want to especially thank all of the parents who came to our meeting on Wednesday night. It was incredibly helpful to hear your experiences and your questions.

We know that not everybody could be at the meeting so I wanted to share a few things that we know and that we're working on:

- Every student will be loaned a device from the school. Students in K-2nd grade will get an iPad and students in 3rd-8th grade will get a Chromebook.
- We will offer a food distribution program.
- We would like to get creative about some in-person socially distanced outdoor opportunities for connecting students, possibly using the parks across our city.
- We are working to launch the year by connecting teachers with their students through conferences.
- Feel free to only purchase the school supplies that were listed for use at home at this point and hold off on the supplies needed for when we return to our building.

We are working on a wealth of details right now and will stay in touch as we have them, including sharing much more information about how instruction will look.

Take care, Kristi

Follow Wissahickon Charter Schools on Social Media

Follow WCS on <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Instagram</u> for important school updates and to see student learning and fun in action! And don't be shy, we love it when you like, comment, and share our posts!

Let's continue to be safe, practice social distancing, keep your hands away from your face and please, please, please Wash Your Hands!











Copyright © 2020 Wissahickon Charter School, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you have a child at the WCS Awbury Campus and/or you are a Awbury staff member.

Our mailing address is:

Wissahickon Charter School 815 E. Washington Ln Philadelphia, PA 19138

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

